
Arash Law Secures $41,950,000 on Behalf of
Victims of San Jacinto Walmart Baseball Bat
Attack

LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA, UNITED

STATES, July 7, 2023 /

EINPresswire.com/ -- Arash Law, led by

attorney Arash Khorsandi, Esq. and

Brian G. Beecher, Esq., is pleased to

announce that the firm has secured a

verdict of nearly $42 million on behalf

of a client that was the victim of a

horrific baseball bat attack in a San

Jacinto Walmart.  

This verdict reflects months of hard

work by the Arash Law team in order to

ensure that justice was served and that

the plaintiffs obtained the

compensation they deserved under

California law. 

The case arose from an attack that

took place when a homeless man used

an unsecured baseball bat in the Walmart store to attack a husband and wife who were

shopping nearby. The jury found that Walmart was 50 percent liable for the attack, and the

amount of the judgment against the company exceeded $30,000,000.  

Arash Law attorney Brian G. Beecher represented the plaintiffs at trial, which lasted more than

two months. According to Beecher, "Walmart will need to start securing baseball bats in its

stores, as this type of attack was foreseeable and may occur again in the future." 

Arash Law is a California injury law firm that represents people who have been injured in

accidents caused by the wrongful acts of others. They regularly handle cases arising from car

accidents, truck accidents, motorcycle accidents, rideshare accidents, slip and fall accidents, and

injuries related to negligent security.  

The firm has recovered more than $500 million on behalf of its clients. Anyone who may have a

case can schedule a free case evaluation with one of the firm’s injury attorneys by calling their

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://arashlaw.com
https://arashlaw.com/attorney/brian-beecher/?utm_source=pr&amp;utm_medium=textlink&amp;utm_campaign=41million
https://arashlaw.com/case-results/


Walmart will need to start

securing baseball bats in its

stores, as this type of attack

was foreseeable and may

occur again in the future.”

Brian G. Beecher, Esq.

office or contacting them online.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/643386278

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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